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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Office Of Chairman Clark
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 2:27 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Increase of Water & Sewer Rates in Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc.

Good afternoon, 
 
Please place this email in Docket No. 20190071. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6004 
 
 
 
From: Eileen Herman [mailto:eherman57@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 2:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office Of Chairman Clark; Office of 
Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Increase of Water & Sewer Rates in Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc. 
 
Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
I am very concerned about our rates being increased by 365%. This very well may mean that I am going to have 
to sell my property because of this very large increase due to that fact that my husband and I are on a fixed 
income. 
 
This is a 55+ community.  Most people are in the same financial constraints.   If you put yourself in our 
position, I believe you would feel the same way.  An increase is one thing - this is ridiculous.  How could 
something increase this much. 
 
I also understand that Deer Creek is paying for the businesses up front on Highway 27.  Why aren't they asking 
those businesses to pay their share of water and sewer.  We should not be responsible for footing their water and 
sewer bill.  If you were in our shoes how would you like paying their bill. 
 
Please vote no on this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert & Eileen Herman 
343 Bogey Drive 
Davenport, FL 33837 
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518-421-6299 
eherman57@gmail.com 
 




